
Well we’ve made it to the most wonderful time of the 
year! Congratulations toLorenzo For winning the 
November Reading Challenge Prize! Remember the way 
we celebrate this year may be different, but our reason is 
the unchanging!

Student cohorts are being kept 
apart even more so than before, 
especially on the playground to 

reduce exposure risk.

According to the Premier’s 
November 24th announcement, the 
first week of school after Christmas 
break will be at home learning. 
Please watch for communication 
and materials coming home this 
month! 

Please remember to continue to 
dress for the weather EVERY DAY! 

December Reading Challenge will 
be coming home this week. Daily 
reading practice will help your 
student become a better reader 
even faster!

We will be filming our Christmas 
concert on December 11, students 
may dress up if they like. This will be 
posted on the last day of school.

Language Arts
- Reading strategies – using picture cues, sounding out, and 

do I understand what I’m reading?
- Working on writing complete sentences with independently 

sounded out words

Math
- Numbers 0-100

Bible
- Idolatry Discerning
You shall have no other gods before me. Exodus 20:3

Message from Mrs. O’Keefe

Covid Update Reminders

Learning Focus
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Christmas Break
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Wear Red & 
Green Day

Spelling Test

December 
Reading 

Challenge Due

Class Christmas 
PJ Party!

Spelling Test

PLF – No School
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Spelling Test PLF – No School


